
You are invited to attend the Benalla Food Security Network 

meeting  

    
For more information please contact Kathryn McQualter (Dietitian) on 
5761 4500 or email kathryn.mcqualter@benallahealth.org.au 

Benalla Food Security Network  

    
Next Meeting: Tues 11th April 2017, 3-4pm 

Waminda Neighborhood House, 16 Ballintine St Benalla  


